
From: Clemency Carroll   
Sent: 02 June 2025 00:20 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major 
<section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2025/0101 - 7 Belvedere Road, Redland, Bristol, BS6 7JG 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Content: 
 
 
I am contacting you to object to application S62A/2025/0101 on the grounds of lack of 
parking and harmful traffic conditions leading to road safety issues. 
 
 
My parents live in the adjoining road, and when I visit, there is frequently no place to 
park close by. This has been a long-standing problem for many years. Despite what the 
applicant claims, it has categorically not improved recently, there are still ongoing 
struggles to find parking spaces, and cars parked obstructively and dangerously as a 
result. Delivery vehicles and ambulances are a regular occurrence blocking Belvedere 
Road. Other vehicles frequently have to reverse back, round corners with little visibility 
due to parked cars. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Clemency Carroll 
 




